
 

 

March 2020 

Peasmarsh Matters 

Litter Pick 

A provisional date of Saturday 4th April from 10am to 12 noon has been arranged 
for the litter pick so it’s not too late to volunteer - more details in the April PP - To 
volunteer email peasmarshpc@outlook.com   

Road works in Rye 

Beginning Monday 2nd March for approximately three weeks at the junction of Rye 
Road (A268) and the junction with Military Road there will be temporary traffic lights 
in Rye Road which will be manually controlled from 7am to 7pm Monday to Friday. 

Military Road will be closed at this junction and a signed diversion will be in place 
via Houghton Green Lane.  

Access will be maintained for pedestrians. 

 

Advance Notices 

VE Day 75th Anniversary 

What were you (or members of your family) doing on May 8th1945? Yvonne Jordan 
would like to collate your memories. Call 01797 230693. 

Email events.peasmarshmh@gmail.com If you have any other ideas or 
suggestions about how to celebrate 

Bodiam Concert Band will be performing in Peasmarsh Church on May 2nd in the 
evening.  More information and where to get tickets in the April PP 

Notices for April 

** New Activity in the hall **  

Holiday Club   

Helen’s Travel Club is a new travel club where you can meet to choose organised 
outings to various places of interest as well as book West-End theatre tickets. Plus, 
there’s also a pop-up travel agency “Dream Adventures” to take care of all your 
holiday and travel needs. 

First meeting Thursday 9th April from 2.00 - 6.00pm, with a talk from David Barrow 
“My travels around the World”. This is a drop-in session from 2pm to 6pm with the 
talk starting at 4pm - refreshments available and all welcome  

For more information email helen.barrow66@yahoo.com  

 
Charity Boot Fair 
Bank Holiday Monday 13th April from 7am to 2pm - Jempson’s Superstore, Peasmarsh.  
Hard-standing pitch from £5 (donated to Rye & District Community Transport) gates 
open at 7am.  Free admission & parking for visitors 
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Marie Curie Daffodil Appeal. 
Deirdre Bull is still looking for volunteers to help out at the Jempsons Store in 
Rye on the 12th. 13th.and 14th of March. Collectors are asked to help for one hour 
only to support this very worthwhile cause. (07826 723409)                                

Hall events in March 

Peasmarsh Lunch Club 
Monday 2nd from 10am to 2pm " Hands of Hope" invite you to join them for a 2-
course lunch, with a raffle and entertainment - lunch costs £6.50  
To book and / or request transport contact Sosi on 07798 556999  

Doctors Surgery 
Tuesday 3rd between 11.30am and 12.30pm - Available to residents registered with 
the Rye Medical Centre to book an appointment telephone 01797 223333 

Peasmarsh Parish Council Tuesday 3rd at 7.30pm in the Meeting Room 

Therapy for Thought   
Wednesday 4th, 18th and 25th at 7pm – Hypnotherapy and food therapy   
For more information contact David on 07532322632 or email 
david@therapyforthought.co.uk 

Flower Arranging 
Wednesday 11th from 10am to 12 noon - this month's theme is "Flowers in a Box"  
For more information contact Deirdre Bull 01797 230208 

Rainbow Readings, Meditation & Visualisation Sessions  
Wednesday 11th from 7.30pm to 8.30pm and on Tuesday 25th Tarot Workshop from 
10.30am to 2.30pm - Further details from Stephanie 07875 475481 

Film Club 
Friday 13th at 7.30pm - The film is "A Star is Born" - For more information on joining 
the film club contact Hilary 01797 230205 

Attic and Collectors Fair Sunday 15th from 10am to 2pm - Tables can be booked 
by contacting Trevor 07580 379247 

Total Wellbeing for Mind Body and Spirit 
Wednesday 25th from 9am to 1pm - More details from Lindy 07594 660950 

Farmers Market  
Saturday 28th from 9am to 12 noon - Further information from Lindy 07594 660950  

Quiz Night  
Saturday 28th at 7.30pm - £6.50pp (includes a light supper) teams of no more than 
8 please  The quiz night is very popular and advanced booking is advisable to 
avoid disappointment  Contact Hilary on 01797 230205 or email 
events.peasmarshmh@gmail.com 

Brownies Mondays in term time at 6pm  

Sing for Fun Wednesdays from 2pm to 3pm - To find out more why not pop along 
to one of the sessions 

Zumba 
Thursdays at 7.30pm - For more details email Julie at canz2004@yahoo.com or 
telephone 07877 088318 or just come along to one of the sessions 
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